
We are excited about the vision God is shaping for our church to continue to grow as disciples of Jesus so 
we can better help people “Come to Christ, Follow him, and Serve a world in need.” A task force has been 
at work this past year shaping our coming strategy to launch multiple discipleship groups this fall, as we 
seek to make disciples who make disciples, who make disciples!

Because you are involved in areas of leadership, we want to invest in you and your growth as a disciple 
to help you flourish in the coming year. We want to invite you to join us for the first ever Marketplace 
Discipleship Conference being held this year at Beulah Camp on July 7-9! If you are only to make it for 
one day, Tuesday will give you the best bang for your buck, and the lion’s share of the content of the 
conference.

You might be wondering “Why Me? Why are you being asked, or why you should set aside a day or 2 of 
your life for this, or maybe even how can I afford this?

The simple answer is that we as your church believe in you and think you’re someone who is a great fit 
of someone who loves Jesus and has the potential to be a disciple maker. We will help to cover the costs 
associated with this, things like gas, lodging if you stay overnight, and meals. We just need to know if 
you’re going and we will figure those things out.

For more information and to register, visit www.beulahcamp.com/mdc

We can’t wait to see how God uses this time together to spark a movement in our church, our
community & beyond!

Let us know if you want to come!
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